
Dear colleagues, 

Please find enclosed details of a PhD scholarship opportunity with Griffith Institute for Tourism (GIFT), Griffith University. 

 GIFT is calling for potential candidates to undertake action research on an Australian Research Council project titled 
Transformative tourism in the South Pacific. The project aims to help tourism businesses and tourism-dependent communities in 
four Pacific Island nations flourish through developing and disseminating a model of tourism that is sustainable, regenerative and 
conscious. 

 For more details about this opportunity, please visit the enclosed link: 

 https://www.griffith.edu.au/research-study/scholarships/transformative-tourism-in-the-south-pacific 

 

 The closing date for expressions of interest is: 5pm AEST, Friday, 17, December, 2021 

As a scholarship holder, you will study with a University that ranks among the top 2% worldwide and spans 
across campuses in South East Queensland. At Griffith University, we’ve worked hard to create a culture that will 
challenge you to be curious, creative and courageous. We also support the professional and personal 
development of all our HDR candidates and invest in the skills of our people. 

 

For project related enquiries please contact: 

  

Professor Christopher Fleming, GIFT 

Email: chris.fleming@griffith.edu.au 

  

Kind regards, Leonie. 

  

Dr Leonie Lockstone-Binney | Associate Professor 

Tourism, Sport and Hotel Management 
Griffith Business School 

Griffith University | Gold Coast campus| QLD 4215 | G27 Room 3.31 

T +61 7 5552 9290 | E l.lockstone-binney@griffith.edu.au  
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